EHSPA'S SECOND
HAND
UNIFORM SALE

The EHS Parents’ Association hosts monthly second
hand uniform sales throughout the year to provide

It is also an opportunity for parents to donate uniform
+“ their children have outgrown but are still in good condition. This
helps us raise funds to benefit the school.

MONDAY 2ND OCTOBER 2023
> 3.30PM - 5PM @ THE PAVILION
o Entrance via

:..'. Richmond Hill Road B15 3RP

°s Payment methods:
by Cash
Or card




